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A MESSAGE FROM LES SOLOMON
Chair, Building Our Future Committee

 
So what does Santa Claus and the Building our Future teams have in common?   First, both have been very busy during the
holidays.

I want to thank each and everyone who has gifted to the capital campaign.  Our campaign has exceeded almost every
estimate.  We all should be SO proud of our accomplishment.

Two weeks ago, we announced that we would conduct a short follow-up campaign to raise an additional $100,000 which is
needed to allow us to build our optimal design. Our focus will be on contacting the remaining congregants who have yet to
respond or who asked us to return after the first of the year.  We want everyone who wants to build our future to contribute in
some way.

If you have not contributed and are financially able to contribute, please make a gift this week. New pledge forms are
available in the narthex, from a campaign team member, or the office. If you have completed your gift form but now realize
you are able to increase that gift to help close the gap, we welcome your additional support.

Oh yes, about that second thing we have in common with Santa—We have important deadlines.  The Capital
Campaign’s deadline is January 17.  It is almost time to celebrate!
 
Thank you!

 



IT HAPPENS ONCE A GENERATION OR TWO:  AFFIRMING & ENABLING OUR VISION, BUILDING OUR
FUTURE
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